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CITY or
WOLVERHAMPTON
COUNCIL

Response to Request for Information

Reference FOI 001102
Date 02 May 2017

Use of Intelligence from ET1 Claim forms forward by the
Employment Tribunal

Request:

Since April 2010 the Employment Tribunal has had the option to copy ET1 claim
forms under the Public Interest Disclosure Act to the relevant regulators (“prescribed
persons”).

Please advise since April 2010:

1) How many ET1 claim forms (or excerpts and information related to the claims)
for whistleblowing detriment under the Public Interest Disclosure Act has
Wolverhampton City Council received from the Employment Tribunal? 4

2) Please advise if Wolverhampton City Council holds data on the action that he or
the organisation took in response to these notifications by the Employment
Tribunal? City of Wolverhampton Council does not hold specific data on the
action which the organisation took in response to the notification of these claim
forms, other than to say that, as part of it legal procedures, the claims would
have been given due consideration and formal responses and/or defences to
them submitted.

3) Please give a breakdown of the number of ET1 claim forms (or excerpts and
information related to the claims) received by each financial year?

a. 2010/11 — Nil

b. 2011/12 — Nil

c. 2012/13 — Nil

d. 2013/14 — Nil

e. 2014/15-0ne
f. 2015/16 — Nil

g. 2016/17 —Three

4) Please give a list of the bodies to which these PIDA claims relate, and the
number and (if practicable) the nature of ET1s received about each
organisation, broken down by financial year?

The body to which these PIDA claims related was Local Authority.



5)
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Has Wolverhampton City Council undertaken any analysis of the ET1
intelligence that it has received from Employment Tribunals since April 20107 If
so, please disclose all reports and or correspondence that give the details and
results of the analysis/ analyses?

City of Wolverhampton Council has not undertaken any analysis of the ET1
intelligence that it has received from Employment Tribunals since April 2010.



